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TO ALL TEACHERS 

There are students who are attending classes in our air conditioned buildings for 
the first time this summer and who do not know about the no-smoking rule in 
these buildings. 

Please repeat to all your classes the request that they observe the no-smoking 
rule in all classrooms, laboratories and corridors in the new Science Building, 
the new Religion Center and the Fine Arts Building. Also, please explain to them 
that this is not a new rule, but that it has been in effect in each of the new build­
ings since they were first occupied, 

For convenience in disposing of cigarettes, etc., urns have been provided near 
the entrance in the Science building and in the Religion Center. 

The co-operation of students and faculty will be greatly appreciated. 

Signed: L. W. Ramsey 
Director of Buildings and Grounds. 

***** ***** ***** 

Good entertainment in a cool place! 

The Horned Frog-Community Summer Theatre affords a wonderful opportunity for 
us this summer by having five plays in the Little Theatre. These top plays , "Angel 
Street, " "Silver Whistle," "January Thaw, " "Candida" and "Goodbye My Fancy," 
will be offered, 

The schedule is so arranged that there will be plays on each of the last three 
evenings of each week, June 17 through Aug. 21. The fir st one, "Angel Street" 
has its opening this week and we hear it has a fine cast. 

Season tickets are $4. 00 for the five plays. The Delta Rho Delta Sorority is 
handling the season ticket sale. Anyone interested should contact Miss Kitty Wingo 
in the athletic department. Tickets for individual plays may be purchased at the 
box office of the Little Theatre. 

***** ***** ***** 



Faculty Bulletin - June 16, 1954 - continued. 
Page 2. 

PURELY PERSONAL 

Librarian Glenn Sparks will be away from the campus until June 26 attending meetings 
of the Ameri can Theological Library Association at Chicago and the Ameri can Library 
Association in Minneapolis. 

Mr. Sparks was installed as president of the Fort Worth Library Club for the year 
1954-55 at the last meeting of that organization. The Club is composed of librarians of 
public , college , special , and school libraries of Tarrant County. 

The TCU Literary Pilgrimage to Europe w ill start on Tuesday of next week, with Dr. 
Estus C . Polk as its conductor. They have an interesting schedule mapped out and we 
wish the "Pilgrims " all the luck. 

Hartwell Ramsey is making great progress with his ex-students work. Besides an office 
full of activity with regard to editing the Ex-Students Bulletin, keeping up with changes 
of addresses, and compiling personal data sheets on ex-students, he has many ex­
students chapters in the making. Some of the locations of these interested groups are: 
New York, Washington, D. C. , New Mexico, Louisiana and a number of Texas towns 
and cities. 


